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AIR PARK ADVISORY BOARD MEMORANDUM 021-04. 

DATE: September 7, 2021 

TO: Mayor and City Commission 

FROM: Brittany Tilson, Secretary for the Air Park Advisory Board 

SUBJECT: Recommendation to Adopt the Airpark Master Plan Update 

The Board was presented the Airpark Master Plan Update which provides a strategic vision for growth 

and operation of the Airpark over the next 20 years. The board discussed the Master Plan Update as 

presented. 

The result was a unanimous vote of the Board in favor of adoption/approval of the Master Plan Update 

as presented. 


